
 

 

 

 

Santiago, September 12th 2012 

 

 

Dear Provider: 

Through this letter we would like to inform you that effective October 1, 2012, the 

company CTI Compañía Tecno Industrial S.A. tax number 90.274.000-7 will 

change its name to CTI S.A., and its new tax number to 76.163.495-K. 

 

This change means that all providers tax document issued after October 1, 2012, 

shall come addressed to the new company name: 

• CTI S.A. 

• Tax number 76.163.495-K. 

 

All existing contracts, agreements and purchasing orders prior to this change will 

not be affected and remain in full effect. In the coming days our Logistics 

department will contact you for additional coordination. 

 

Thank you for your willingness and cooperation. 

 

 

Finance and Administration Department 

CTI S.A. 


